Duke POWER COMPANY
P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.C, 28242

HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VIOF PRESIDEST (704) 373-4591
NICLEAN PRODUCTION

June 27, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. Denton:

Duke Power Company is filing herewith Amendment 33 to its Application for
Licenses for the Catawba Nuclear Station, which is under construction pursuant
to Construction Permits CPPR-116 and 117. This filing includes three signed
original copies of the amendment along with Revision 11 to the Final Safety
Analysis Report for the Catawba Nuclear Station. This filing also includes

61 copies of Revision 11 to the Final Safety Analysis Report and 2 large scale
copies of the piping and instrumentation diagrams which were revised by
Revision 11 to the FSAR.

Amendment 32 includes revised FSAR material as previously identified in my
letter of June 25, 1984.

Copies of this Amendment 33 have been distributed in accordance with the

requirements of 10CFR 2.101 and the instructions contained in Mr. Darrell
G. Eisenhut's letter of June 2, 1981.

Respectfully submitted,
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Hal B. Tucker
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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
June 27, 1984
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HAL B. TUCKER being duly sworn, states that he is Vice President of Duke
Power Company; that he is authorized on the part of said Company to sign
and file with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission this Amendment 33 to its
application and documents appended thereto; and that all statements and
matters set forth therein are true and correct to the best of his knowledge.

Hal B. Tucker, Vice President

Subscribed and sworn to before me this 27th day of June, 1984.
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Notary Public

My Commission Expires:
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